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Chinese New Year at Barlows: 
The Year of the Rat 

To coincide with Chinese New Year on 25th January, pupils at Barlows had a special Chinese New Year 

assembly led by Miss. Qershori. Pupils brought in a variety of items from home that are important  

during new year celebrations, such as red envelopes used to present gifts of money. The colour red is 

important as it symbolises good luck and prosperity for the year ahead. Thank you to all the families 

who donated items for the assembly. 



 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 

FREE ENTRY AND FREE 
FOOD! 

Year 6 Parent and Carer  
Meetings 

As part of the John West Spring Kids running events taking place on 2nd and 3rd May 2020, organisers 

are offering 5000 free places for children to enter! Demand will be high so visit the website below to 

claim your free place! 

 www.merseyraces.co.uk/Spring-Kids1k.html  

FREE SCHOOL MEALS 

A reminder to all parents and carers of children in Reception, Year 1 

and Year 2, that every child in these year groups is entitled to a free 

school lunch, every day of the week, throughout the school year. If 

you have not registered for free lunches, please contact the school 

office who will help set this up.   

John West Liverpool Spring Kids 
1k | 2k | 3k 

A reminder to all Year 6 parents and carers, that appointments for the 

upcoming meetings with teachers are now available to book through 

Parent Mail. Meetings are being held during the final week of this half-

term. If you have any difficulties making an appointment, please 

speak to the office staff.  

http://www.merseyraces.co.uk/Spring-Kids1k.html

